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We are off to a busy start for the school year! I |06-201
had hoped to send the supporter out a few
weeks ago. We have met with each group of staff SChOOl
at all sites. It was a nice way to meet some of :
you. As we stated at the meetings that us coming
to your sites was in place of the fall General
Membership meeting, the one in the spring will
still be held at one site. We were able to vote on

Building \_
Representatives:

some new Building Representatives so please be Newark Education Center:
sure to check your site listed to the right to see Cindy Lee

who they are. We also voted whether to increase Amy Owens

local dues by five dollars per year. It averages out Anne Farrell
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to about 24 cents per pay' period. That was Regional Support Center

passed 66 to 23. We also had a representative il Susan Cristantello

from Aﬂac to offer us somé sup ) emental disa- Billie Brinkerhoff
] i Amber Wiebeld

Nicole Betts

' Penny Vanderlinde
. Dawn Adams

Leroy
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. Dean Ginder
K Iakes Technicalandic
- Center
~Amanda Venuti-Kanaley
: hni e
Beth Whitehouse
| FingerI akes Sﬁﬁgﬂﬂinf School
| PeggyOlig
- Wayne Education Center
Vacancy
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N W at’s happening Contract Corner:
" inyour building?

Employee News
Did you know?
i /! If you have anything you
Please make sure to notify = would like to share we
the payroll office if youare . . 14 love to print it!

' 'We are continuing our
. efforts to help members
in need through the An-
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0 :g’?l Fund. Please continue not taking the insurance Please see a building rep
.:_: to save [your bottles and from BOCES: The fnsur' or officer with your news |
Ak lc1a111s'to d;)nate tow.ards ance buyout is a fair and we will make sureit |
ALl elping. You can give . :
s ping ' gt amount and [ would hate gets in the Supporter. i
o them to your building for anyone to miss out on
. Hepresciitatives, Teturn it. You do have to set up a
.~ them yourselves and do- I
seers 403B account for it to be
" nate the money, or we il Member Benefits
¢ deposited into, but that
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can pick them up for you.
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o il only takes a few minutes. Foriall new employees!
ot e are currently doing a : Please check out the NYSUT
" | coat and blanket drive. If the amount gets de- : :

W ! website for a list of benefits.
. Please bring in your gen- injJanuary the e ¢
ol tly used coats and blan- = If you need help with any- &
- gk to your building reps thing please see your build- |

C :eyedy families in our
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ing rep.

) ber 12, 2015. It
and Building Representatives for the from 1:00-3:00 in one®f the confer-
work they have done this year! | ence rooms. Watch for signs once yd
look forward to working with all of get there.
you in the coming year. A special

ha#k you to the Officers and Build- GREAT BIG THANK YOU
HgRepresentatives for donating all to Business Ventures and the dona-
hegift cards and lottery tickets for tion of the wooden snowman for

hetree we raffled off, We were able the Angel fund raffle.

€ &733.00 for the Angel Fund{
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The Value of NYSUT Membership

You may not be aware that your NYSUT membership allows you to enjoy the benefits
of the more than 40 programs & services endorsed by NYSUT Member Benefits,
including a variety of quality, competitive insurance plans.

Member Benefits strives to provide the highest-quality programs for NYSUT members
and closely scrutinizes all proposals from reputable vendors before any endorsements
are given.

While we work continuously to maintain quality benefit programs at competitive prices,
you are encouraged to shop and compare before making any purchasing decisions.

Are you ready to answer these questions?

What would happen if you suddenly died? Have you ever considered what would happen to your
spouse and/or children? Take a few moments and answer these questions now:

1) Would your loved ones be able to afford their current home?

2) Could your loved ones continue to pay regular bills and maintain their
medical coverage?

3) Would your loved ones be able to plan for your final funeral expenses?

If your answer to the above questions is “No” or “I don’t know,” consider enrolling in the NYSUT Member
Benefits Trust-endorsed Term Life or Level Term Life Insurance Plans. Both of these plans allow you to select
the plan and benefit amount that best meets your specific needs.

Visit the NYSUT Member Benefits website at memberbenefits.nysut.org or call 800-626-8101 for specific
details about these plans.

The Issuance of a Certificate of Insurance or payment of benefits will depend upon the answers given in the application and the truthfulness of those answers. Additional underwriting
requirements may be needed.

Member Benefits has an endorsement amangement with its endorsed insurance provider of 7.61% of eamed premiums for these programs, All such payments to Member Benefits are
used solely to defray the costs of administering its various programs and, where appropriate, to enhance them. The Insurer pools the premiums of Member Benefits participants who
are insured for the purposes of determining premium rates and accounting. Coverage outside of these plans may have rates and terms that are not the same as those obtainable
through Member Benefits. The Insurer or Member Benefits may hold premium reserves that may be used to offset rate increases andfor fund such other expenses related to the plan as
determined appropriate by Member Benefits. Member Benefits acts as your advocate; please contact Member Benefits at 800-626-8101 if you experience a problem with any endorsed

program,

EMBER . , , ,
4 For information about contractual endorsement arrangements with providers of endorsed programs, please

BENEFITS
_Su_t contact NYSUT Member Benefits. Agency fee payers to NYSUT are eligible to participate in NYSUT Member
Vot Benentvod Benefits-endorsed programs.
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